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Update to Announcement  
Telstra to provide HSC technology to Anglicare 

 
  

30 March 2021    
 
 
HSC Technology Group Ltd (ASX:HSC or Company) refers to its announcement “Telstra to provide HSC 
technology to Anglicare” released to the ASX 29 March 2021, detailing the partnership entered into by itself 
Telstra and Anglicare allowing HSC to supply the next generation of assistive technology solutions to 
Anglicare’s Retirement Living division in NSW.  
 
By way of update and additional information the Company confirms that there is no defined term to its 
partnership with Telstra and Anglicare to deliver assistive technology solutions. As a consequence of 
the nature of that arrangement, which could lead to further projects and collaborations it is not able to 
quantify the consideration it will be entitled to receive during the working relationship, however if it does 
become possible to quantify a material contractual commitment then the market will be kept updated. 
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